
From: Feeney, Joe <jfeeney@c-span.org>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/7/2016 11:42:24 AM
Subject: Email Alerts

To Whom it May Concern,
 
Please add the following email address to you list serve for information regarding Hurricane Matthew and news 
briefings Gov. Haley is having.
 
desk@c-span.org
 
Thank you and stay safe.
 
Joe Feeney
C-SPAN
Assignment Editor
202-626-8794
202-626-7966
202-658-0133 (c)
jfeeney@c-span.org
 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you are 
not the intended recipient of this e-mail, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, purge it and do not disseminate or copy it.

  ­­  

mailto:Feeney,%20Joe%20%3Cjfeeney@c-span.org%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:desk@c-span.org

